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Loihde Plc cancels treasury shares 

The Board of Directors of Loihde Plc has decided to cancel a total of 537 treasury shares corresponding to 0.0% of the total

number of shares and votes in the company. The cancellation does not affect the company’s share capital.  

A total of 300 of these shares have been transferred to the company from the company’s joint book-entry account, and 237

shares have been acquired through the acquisition of own shares after the company announced the decision of cancellation

of treasury shares on 3 May 2022. The company has announced the starting of the share buyback programme on 4 January

2022 and the ending of the programme on 4 May 2022.

After the cancellation, the total number of shares in Loihde Plc is 5,678,254 shares. The cancellation is effective after it is

registered with the Trade Register on or about 8 September 2022.  

 

Further information 

Director of Communications Tiina Nieminen, tel. +358 44 411 3480, tiina.nieminen@loihde.com 

 

Certified Adviser Aktia Alexander Corporate Finance Oy, tel. +358 50 520 4098 

 

Loihde is an expert organisation specialising in digital development and security solutions. We help our customers create

growth and competitiveness through digitalisation, while ensuring the security of people and information and the continuity

of business. Loihde consists of two business areas: security solutions with the brand Loihde Trust, and digital development

with the brands Loihde Advisory, Loihde Analytics and Loihde Factor. The Group has approximately 850 employees and its

revenue in 2021 amounted to EUR 108.1 million. 
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